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Sinclair Law Urges Florida Motorcyclists to Learn the Law With New
MotorcycleRights.com Site

Sinclair Law, respected Florida motorcycle injury law firm, urges Florida’s motorcyclists to
stay safe with help from new website MotorcycleRights.com.

Melbourne, FL (PRWEB) January 02, 2014 -- Every driver needs to have a good grasp of the laws governing
vehicle usage in their state in order to stay safe. According to Sinclair Law, a personal injury law firm,
motorcyclists are no different. Florida motorcycle lawyer Brad Sinclair, owner and sole practitioner of Sinclair
Law, urges Florida’s motorcyclists to become familiar with the law and their rights.

Stories of motorcycle accidents permeate the media and inspire fear and anxiety among Florida’s drivers.
According to recent reports, motorcycle fatalities have unfortunately increased in 14 out of the last 15 years.
Florida also ranks third in the nation when it comes to motorcycle deaths, behind only California and Florida.

However, Brad Sinclair, who is also a motorcycle enthusiast, is working tirelessly to inform Florida’s
motorcyclists about the laws surrounding motorcycle use. “The more you know about motorcycle laws in
Florida, the safer you’ll be,” Brad Sinclair says. “It’s true that by simply riding a motorcycle, there is a greater
chance of accident than otherwise. However, if Floridian motorcyclists can arm themselves with knowledge of
the law, the chances of flying free and staying safe are much higher.”

Aligned with his goal to educate drivers and motorcyclists about Florida’s motorcycle laws, Sinclair has
launched MotorcycleRights.com, a website that makes learning Florida’s motorcycle laws simple. In his
practice, Sinclair encounters individuals who are confused about motorcycle laws and often are not aware of
their rights. “Motorcyclists, particularly in Florida, need to be aware of the laws and their rights prior to hitting
the open road,” says Sinclair.

As a Florida motorcycle injury lawyer, Sinclair knows firsthand that quality information and education can help
motorcyclists stay safe on the roads. Florida’s motorcyclists are encouraged to go to MotorcycleRights.com to
learn more about the rights that motorcyclists have on the road, and to stay safe.

About Sinclair Law
With over 25 years of personal injury and wrongful death legal experience, Brad Sinclair has been providing his
legal expertise to victims in personal injury cases all throughout Brevard County in Florida, including the areas
of Melbourne, Palm Bay, Cocoa Beach, and Titusville. Sinclair Law specializes in personal injury cases
involving motorcycle accidents, automotive accidents, and truck accidents, and staffs former insurance claims
adjustors to help with each case. Visit SinclairLaw.com today for more information.
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Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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